ITEM 5 b

COUNCIL 

 19TH JULY, 2006
QUESTION FROM A MEMBER OF THE PUBLIC

Question from :Jo Lees .The Chair, Reclaiming Our Community (ROC),

3 Osborne Road, Salford, M6 8JD.

To Deputy Leader of the Council - Councillor Lancaster (Crime and Disorder)
In view of the Government’s Respect Agenda and the promotion of a tough stance against anti-social behaviour.

Will the Deputy Leader of the Council provide us with his views regarding the affect upon our community by the opening of this un-regulated by our local authority, privately-run establishment for young people from OUTSIDE the Borough who are involved in criminal activity and who are creating havoc in our once very quiet area?

Can he also explain what measures he can put into place to reassure the local residents that the acknowledged increase in crime and anti-social behaviour which we are experiencing can be addressed to a positive effect?

THIS FORM SHOULD BE DELIVERED TO THE DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES AND CITY SOLICITOR AT LEAST 12 DAYS BEFORE THE COUNCIL MEETING
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